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	This Week: Christmas Cards in October! 
In Year 1 we have had yet another crazy week including a Christmas Activity! We have designed our own Christmas cards for Friends Of St. Peter’s and your child is bringing this design home today. Please read the details on the letter which tell you how you can place your order for the cards should you wish to buy any. There is also the option to have their drawing on a mug and other items and by buying these you are helping to support our school (  
Reading books:

Everybody remembered their books this week, well done Year 1! We are carrying out ongoing assessments with the children so if you’ve noticed your child going up a stage (or few) with their reading books then thank you for bearing with us while we get to know your children’s capabilities.
Diaries:

We are still waiting for these to be delivered! When these come in I will provide information as to how you can use these to record when you have read with your child. 
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Christmas Craft Help

We’re starting to think and get prepared for Christmas crafts early in Year 1! For one of our activities we need lots of corks! Please could I ask that you save your corks for us and send them in with your children? Big or small and no matter what style we will be very grateful. Thank you in advance ( 

	School Website Class Page
You may have noticed that our website has had a revamp! I will try to include as many things on there as possible to help with your child’s learning. This week I have included some phonics sounds mats and helpful resources for you to practise at home with your children should you wish. 

	 Homework – Up2: Practising the phonics sound we have learned this week.

This week your child has a sheet based on the sound they have been learning within their phonics groups. Please return this sheet by Friday 14th October. 

	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality this week, Jessica,” said Wilford.

This week Wilford is going home with Sid.

He will return back to school on Friday 14th October (
Wilford is our class teddy bear and each week he will go home with a different child. He will bring his diary with him so that your child can write, draw and include photographs all about their adventures together. There is a welcome letter from Wilford at the front of the book that you can read through with your child.

	Weekly Reminders:

Indoor PE every Wednesday afternoon.   Outdoor PE every Tuesday afternoon. 
*ABC PE each Friday (indoor kit required).* Autumn term only.

Tuesday – Tennis for those who have signed up.

	Homework due in: Friday 14th October 2016


